

Agenda Report

2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way Viera, FL 32940

New Business - Miscellaneous

Subject:

Board Discussion: Allocation of Public Safety Fund

Fiscal Impact:

TBD

Dept/Office:

District 3

Requested Action:

Board discussion of allocating public safety funds to the Brevard County Sheriff's Office and Emergency Operations Center.

Summary Explanation and Background:

The Board, through various actions and mechanisms, created a public safety fund. It is requested that the Board discuss allocating a portion of this to Brevard County Sheriff's Office and Emergency Operations Center, respectively.

Clerk to the Board Instructions:

N/A



FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



March 10, 2021

MEMORANDUM

TO: Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item J.7., Allocation of Public Safety Fund

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on March 9, 2021, granted approval to allocate one-third, or \$6,753,668, of the unallocated remainder of the Public Safety Fund, to the construction of the new Emergency Operations Center (EOC); granted approval to allocate the remaining two-thirds, or \$13,507,335, of the unallocated remainder of the Public Safety Fund, to the Brevard County Sheriff's Office to be used at the Sheriff's discretion for the purpose of furthering public safety, less \$2,000,000 which would be allocated to the construction of the EOC; and authorized the County Manager to make any necessary associated Budget Change Requests.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board

cc: Public Safety Director

Finance Budget Sheriff

Commissioner Tobia